
Principal and Vice-Chancellor McGill university 
MontrealA. E. MORGAN

6th January 1937

Dear Mr. Burton,

The Principal asks If you can obtain for him

privately the following publication»:

The October, November, December and January numbers of 
Le Fascist Canadien.

This publication gives P.O.Box 8290, Montreal, 
as its address.

A few copie» of La Patriot, published in Montreal

Next week's copy of La Nation.

Tours faithfully,

Principal's Secretary

H.L.Burton, Esq.,
Messrs.Burtons, Ltd. 
Dominion Square Building.


